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WhaT hAVe wE BeEn LeArNinG tHis WEek?

It was an eventful, cold week in Preschool, 
where we worked up all our gross motor skills to 
ensure we stay warm and wiggled our fingers in 

movement for extra heat. Just like the Itsy 
Bitsy spider we kept pushing ourselves to be 
braver, and we learnt all about number 2 and 

rhyming words! We explored our artsy side by 
making spiders from scratch, don’t be scared 

mummy and daddy!! 

WOW, what a super fun and fantastic week! The high 
of the week for our Bats and Butterflies was our trip to 
the Snow Dunes. The children got to experience the 
freezing temperatures whilst having lots of fun and 
making unforgettable memories! Our future writers 
have been exceptional in planning and writing their 
superhero narrative, we cannot wait to read the final 

piece! In maths, we created our own number lines and 
used this as a tool to support our learning. As always 

the children loved diving further into our history topic of 
‘toys’ were they created a timeline of squishies! Thank 

you Year 1 for all your hard work, keep it up!

We had a great week in Reception. We learned 
about 6,7 , 8 and in Literacy we dived in the ocean 
with The Rainbow Fish and we talked about being 
kind, sharing and making friends.

In Art we used paint to create our own rainbow 
fish. We used our estimating and measuring skills 
to make playdough .What a great way to end the 
week!

Year 3 have had an exciting week! We have 
been learning all about multiplication in 
Maths, which everyone has grasped - keep 
practicing your 3 and 4 timetables!In English 
we are continuing to use research to learn all 
about Wolves! In Geography we have 
started to create our own Volcanoes! Finally, 
Year 3 had an amazing trip around the Souq, 
National Museum and MIA park! Well-done 
year 3! 

Year 4 have had an amazing week this week! This week 
was jam-packed full of fun with the trip, the production 
and many exciting lessons. In Maths we have been 
multiplying 3 numbers together and we  have 
demonstrated great confidence whilst doing so. In 
English, we have produced a shared write with a 
twisted ending for our fairytale sleeping beauty. During 
our art lessons we have been experimenting with 
different types of media, refining different techniques. 
Well done this week Y4 keep up the hard work.

Year Two have had a fantastic week of learning. In 

English, we have started generating new ideas for our 

garden narrative and using our adjective mat to 

include effective vocabulary.  In Maths, we have used 

our 2D and 3D shape knowledge to answer a range of 

challenging and interesting questions. We also had 

the opportunity in Art to evaluate our jungle 

painting, reflecting on techniques we would like to 

develop and refine. Well done, Year Two! :)
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A fantastic week in Year 5! In Maths, we 
have learnt how to convert between 
improper fractions and mixed numbers. 
Next week, we will compare and order 
fractions. In English, we have looked at a 
WAGOLL, highlighting the key features of 
an exploration narrative. We have also 
worked on our setting description. Next 
week, we will begin to plan our very own 
explorative narratives!

We’ve had an exciting week with 
rehearsals for Cinderella & Rockerfella well 
underway! During this time, the children 
have still managed to plan and begin 
writing their Hot Tasks on a flashback 
narrative from a refugee’s perspective. In 
Maths, we have converted units of 
measurement and solved various word 
problems. We also completed experiments 
in Science using lemons in a circuit. Fab!

Year 1: Has been learning to say the fruits 
linked to colours.
Year 2: Has been learning to describe family 
members using adjectives.
Year 3: Has been learning to say when is 
their birthday.
Year 4: Has been learning to describe their 
classroom using defined and undefined 
articles.
Year 5: Has been learning about the 
relatives using the verb “Tener” according to 
the gender.
Year 6: Has been learning about the regular 
verbs ending in “ER”

This week Primary students have been 
playing body percussion beats, 
percussion instruments and ukulele. 
Also children have been focusing on the 
songs for the primary production of 
‘Cinderella and Rockerfella.’ 
They have improved in singing so much 
and ability to sing in harmony as a 
group. Some of the songs are even split 
into 2 parts, which sounds incredible.

3rd December- Stop and Share (Y1-6)

4th and 5th December- Cinderella and Rockerfella show (tickets 
on sale now)

14th December- Qatar National Day Activities.

14th December- School closes for the winter break.
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WAKRA LEAGUE 
Battle of the Bands

Week 4 Results
6S Elephant vs 6B Wolf  6S Elephant

4B Jaguar vs 3B Panda 4B Jaguar
5B Polar Bear vs 6D Wolf 5B Polar 

Bear
4D Otter vs 5D Owl 4D Otter

Practice Class: 3D Giraffe
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Congratulations to Manha in 6B Wolf Class. Manha is kind, caring, 
helpful and polite. She is always willing to lend a hand and will 

often been seen helping the youngest learners in our community. 
What an excellent role model. 
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These children 
have had their 
birthday this 

week

Moza Al-Qubaisi

Abadah Elkabir

Amnah Nouman

Devaj Patel

Sunday, 3rd 
December is 
another 
opportunity for 
parents of children 
in Y1-6 to come and 
look through their 
books to see the 
wonderful learning 
which has been 
taking place. 
2.15-2.30 pm

The rehearsals have been had, 
the costumes are ready to go, 
the children are excited to share 
their efforts with you. Cinderella 
and Rockerfella goes live this 
coming week. There are a small 
number of tickets available for 
each show. Come and get your 
tickets now, once they are gone, 
they are gone.

Monday 4th December starting 
@ 7:30 am

Tuesday 5th December starting 
@ 12:30 pm.

Tickets are priced at only 15QR 
per person. 



School Olympic Program- Table Tennis

Congratulation to Jassim in Y6 for making it through to 
the finals of the School Olympic Program Table Tennis 
single event tournament. The finals will be played in 

May 2024.
Commiserations to Salman in Y5, who fought well 

throughout the tournament and lost in the last round. 




